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MINUTE 
 

of 
 

CIVIC HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE 
 
 

Minute of Meeting held at 2.00pm in the Committee Room, Council Headquarters, 
Giffnock, on 29 January 2019. 
 
 
Present: 
 
Provost Jim Fletcher (Chair) 
Councillor Barbara Grant 

Councillor Annette Ireland 
 

 
Provost Fletcher in the Chair 

 
 
Attending: 
 
Linda Hutchison, Senior Committee Services Officer; Margaret Pettigrew, Members Services 
Officer; and Liona Allison, Assistant Committee Services Officer. 
 
 
Apology: 
 
Deputy Provost Betty Cunningham (Vice Chair); and Councillor Stewart Miller. 
 
 
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 
767. Councillor Grant declared a non-financial interest in one of the requests for civic 
hospitality referred to in item 768 by virtue of her membership of Eastwood Rotary Club. 
 
 
REQUESTS FOR CIVIC HOSPITALITY – VARIOUS 
 
768. The committee considered a report by the Deputy Chief Executive seeking 
consideration of a request for the Council to host a civic reception to mark the 40th 
Anniversary of the opening of Age Concern Eastwood’s first day centre and lunch club in 
Giffnock; and also to consider supporting Eastwood Rotary Club’s Charity Quiz Night, the 
organisation of which is to raise funds for various charity projects for young people. 
 
The committee, following discussion, agreed that the request to host a civic reception to 
mark the 40th Anniversary of the opening of Age Concern Eastwood’s first day centre and 
lunch club in Giffnock be approved. 
 
Quorum 
 
In view of Councillor Grant having declared an interest in the remaining request from 
Eastwood Rotary Club and there being only 2 Members remaining at the meeting to consider 
the matter, in accordance with Standing Order 9, the meeting was declared inquorate and  
no further business was transacted. 
 
 

CHAIR 
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